
 

 

 

 

Residents are invited to  

Edgbaston Ward Forum 
Meeting 
7.00 pm 

on 
Wednesday 19th June 2019 

 

Edgbaston Community Centre 
40 Woodview Drive  

Edgbaston 
B15 2HU 

 
 

The proposals for a major rebuilding of University 
Station prior to the Commonwealth Games in 

2022 will be the main Agenda item  
 
 

Come Along and Have Your Say 
 

Contact Details: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2 Workplace 
2011, Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham  B3 
3BU;Tel No:  0121 464 4628; Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
 


